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Headline News
Progress Reports

Progress reports will be sent home 

on Thursday Sept 1. Please 

remember that this is a snap shot 

of where your child currently is in 

regards to their standards for the 

nine weeks. We strongly encourage 

you to log into the Infinite Campus 

Parent Portal on a regular basis so 

that you can monitor your child's 

progress through out the grading 

period. If you need assistance 

regarding Infinite Campus, or you 

would like to set up a parent 

teacher conference, please contact 

Mrs. Hughes. Press 0 when you call 

the school.

Thank you for attending the first PTA meeting. We 

discussed the budget and upcoming events. We 

are excited about the new ways our dads can 

volunteer. Please contact PTA for membership, t-

shirts, and volunteer opportunities. 

PTA Information

Progress Reports DatesiReady

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Every student…Every day!

September 1st • Practice weekly

• 45min/week

• Ask teacher 
about progress 
monitoring

Upcoming Events:

• Sept. 15th Chic Fil 
A Spirit Night

• Sept. 15th Fall 
Fundraiser

• Sept. 19th

Reflections 
Workshop

Please remember that 
changes in transportation 
should be submitted to 
the homeroom teacher in 
writing. We are not 
allowed to change a 
child's transportation 
plans over the phone. As a 
reminder no dismissals 
are allowed after 3:50 in 
the afternoon to ensure 
that we have a safe an 
orderly dismissal times. 
Early pick ups are 
considered tardies. We 
ask that you limit early 
dismissals to only times 
when it is absolutely 
necessary.

Transportation Changes

School Council 

Parents interested in 
serving on our school 
council are invited to 
attend the fall school 
council training being held 
on August 30th at 4:45 at 
the Richmond County 
Board of Education on 
Broad St. Please come 
learn what it means to 
serve on school council 
and take part in this 
advisory board for our 
school. If you have any 
questions, please contact 
Dr. Singh.


